January 31, 2010

Pet Saloons and Services,

Bloomington, Indiana.
Dear Sir,

I am writing this letter to thank you for your special care given towards my pet Bruzo for entire two months during my visit to UK. He now keeps good health and I observed that all immunization had been given to him from time to time.
Your center has really taken a commendable initiative to identify the frequent visitors and assisting their pets. It is indeed attracting many people in our neighborhood. Your training to the pet to engage with our kids in games and dancing are really enriching too.  Just because of your specialized training modules, our pet today acts not only as caretaker, but also as an entertainer. We profusely thank you for this achievement. Our pet has become an integral part of our lives.
By virtue of your training, our pet has stopped making shit on roads and is patiently waiting for its stipulated place when we take it out in the mornings and thus helping us keep environment clean.  Thank you very much for all these accomplishments. He has also become very popular in neighborhood and kids from all houses come to play with him. I am really very indebted to you for your services.
Yours faithfully,
Samantha Jones

